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Nursery have been learning 

about the planets and the solar 

system.  They made their very 

own solar system and are 

learning all the names of the 

planets starting with the Sun.  

Year 2 were very 

excited to have Mr 

Naismith teach them 

Gymnastics on 

Thursday. Pupils 

were consolidating 

their jumping 

techniques whilst 

making different 

shapes in the air. 
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Value Award Winners 
 

Nursery – Luella 

Reception – Zyana 

Year 1 – Almira 

Year 2 – Nimo 

Year 3 – Leela 

Year 4 – Loaira 

Year 5 – Duarte 

Year 6 – Zak A & Yusuf 

Sport – Flavjo, Ali B, 

Nashaad, Emilia, Zak A 

& Zwe 

Music – Zwe 

 

 Class Attendance 

Reception – 87.1% 

Year 1 – 92.3% 

Year 2 – 94.6% 

Year 3 –91.8% 

Year 4 –90.5% 

Year 5 – 98.3% 

Year 6 – 92.8% 
 

Well done Year 5 

Year 1 had a great week in English performing freeze-

frames and taking part in role play for our book 'The 

Robot and the Bluebird'. We have some great actors at 

Flora Gardens!  

 

Do you have any unwanted school uniform items in good 

condition that you can donate to the school? If you do 

please bring any donations to the office or leave with the 

Early Years Team. Thank you. 

Well done to Flora 

Gardens Year 6 

Dodgeball team which 

came in 3
rd

 place at the 

Hammersmith Academy. 

Flavio, Ali B, 

Nashaad, 

Emilia, Zak A 

and Zwe. 


